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Embassy of Mexico in
Finland

Helsinki, July 17th, 2018.

Ms. Jaana Palojarvi
Director of International Relations
Ministry of Education and Culture of Finland

Dear Ms. Palojarvi,

The Embassy of Mexico in Finland is pleased to announce the call for the 2018-2019
Mexican Government Merit Awards for International Students.

A total of four scholarships will be available for Finnish students who wish to study in Mexico,
as part of a specialization program, master's degree or doctorate, or who are interested in
conducting graduate or postdoctoral research or taking part in an undergraduate or
graduate-level academic mobility program.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Mexico, the Mexican Agency for International Development
Cooperation (AMEXCID), have made all the information on the call available at:

https://www.qob.mx/amexcid/acciones-y-programas/becas-para-extranjeros-29785 and the
online application is available at: https://sigca.sre.qob.mx/registrarse

The application deadline is September 28t", 2018.

The Embassy would like to hereby request the Ministry of Education and Culture to forward
this opportunity among anyone who might be interested in studying in Mexico with a
scholarship.

With kind regards,

Ernesto Céspedes
Ambassador of Mexico
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